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Happy Birthday to all 
celebrating in the month of 

August!
The Natural world was a 

successful learning experience 
and the children have loved 

water play so far this summer.
We are looking forward to The 

Creative Expression!

Primary Classes Updates 
  The children have had such a great 
summer so far.  They have laughed, 
played games, splashed in the water, 
created fun projects, learned some 
spanish and enjoyed karate.
As we move into the month of August 
we will be starting with music and 
learning about yoga.  The children will 
explore the world of creativity through 
many different avenues such as artistic 
expression, culinary cooking, expressive 
movement and music.  We look forward 
to a fun and artistic August.

Toddler Class Updates

The toddlers have spent the summer so 
far learning about the Natural world 
around them.  They have explored 
different habitats, animals, and the 
world of Botany.  They too have 
enjoyed splashing in the water.  We are 
looking forward to a fun filled August 
with painting, cooking and music.

Please keep checking your compass for 
any changes in the schedule as we may 
add something thru the week.



Upcoming Events
• School Closed for in-service Friday, 

August 3 and then Thursday and Friday 
August 30 and 31

• Summer Camp second session begins 
Monday, August 6

• Tuesdays (Music) and Thursdays (Yoga)
• Water Play Monday, Wednesdays and 

Fridays
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New Around the School
 Please keep an eye out for the new 
enrollment packet that will be coming out 
soon.  We will be updating our Emergency 
contact forms, look at health form and we 
will be sending out information on 
collecting Box tops for the school year.  

Back to school
We are starting to look at the school year 
as we travel into the month of August.  If 
you have any fun ideas we could use or do 
for the school year please let me know as 
we are looking for some new fun plans to 
add into the year.

Hot Weather
With the heat of the summer make sure 
your children have a water bottle labeled 
with their name to keep with them to allow 
for constant hydration and make sure to 
place sunblock on your child before 
coming to school and the teachers will 
reapply in the afternoon.  The children do 
go outside everyday so please dress 
accordingly.

New Rates  
Fall tuition rates will be coming out soon 
keep an eye out for the rates.  Don't forget 
to refer your friends and family to receive 

your referral credit! 

Welcome 
We would like to welcome Miss Danielle 
to the school.  She comes to us with many 
years experience in a montessori setting.  
Miss Danielle will be helping out with our 
vacations and moving into the school year 
she will be helping out in the classrooms 
until another assistant is needed.

$$$ We pay cash rewards for new family and  new employee referrals $$$

Lost and Found
Please let us know if you have misplaced anything 
we will make sure to find it.  Also please check 
the new box in the hallway in front of the 
playroom.  We will be putting anything we find 
that is not labeled in this box.

Splash Days
The children will be enjoying splash days on 
Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays.  Please 
make sure to bring your child dressed in his/her 
bathing suit and send in a change of clothing.  The 
children will enjoy splashing in the water tables 
and we will also have a sprinkler for the children 
to run thru.  


